
 

Children’s Spring Cake Competition & Tea Party 31st March 

Our annual, Children’s Spring Cake Competition is on Friday 31st March. So, get creative, let 

your imagination run wild and show off your baking skills! Entries can be brought into 

reception in the morning and prizes will be awarded to the winner in each year group.  

Please ensure all cakes and containers have a name and class with them so that we know 

which child they belong to. (As we are a nut and seed free school please check your 

ingredients). 

The cakes will be sold off at our Tea Party at the end of the day. (Please state clearly on the 

container if you would like your cake returned).  

The Tea Party will be in the hall or playground depending on the weather and we invite you 

to come along, enjoy a well-earned cup of tea and slice of cake with your children at the end 

of the day whilst also raising valuable funds for our school.  

As always, we consider our environmental impact and therefore, we ask that you please bring 

your own cups for refreshments. Whilst cutting out single use cups this also helps to raise 

more funds for school. 

Donations of other cakes for us to sell are also welcome on the morning of the tea party.  

This event is organised by our amazing FOM’s parents and 

volunteers who work hard to put on our social events and raise 

extra funds for our school.  

We really appreciate everyone coming to our events, 

supporting our school and our children and hope that you enjoy 

the opportunity to socialise at the same time!  

If you would like to join our FOM’s team, please contact the school office.   

Many thanks as always for your support. 


